
Dear Study Abroad Student, 
 
In light of the worldwide COVID-19 pandemic, we wanted to give you an update on the status 
fall start programs.  As of this message, UA Study Abroad is moving forward with fall study 
abroad program planning.   We will continue to monitor the situation in the coming weeks and 
are committed to ensuring students receive the most up-to-date information.  Should the 
University of Arizona make any changes with regard to fall Study Abroad programming, we will 
reach out directly to applicants via email.    
 
In the meantime, we recommend that students proceed with registering for on-campus classes 
when registration opens in April.  This will ensure that you have a full fall schedule in the event 
that fall study abroad programs are unable to proceed.   
 
Please visit the Study Abroad COVID-19 FAQs for updates from Study Abroad. Please also refer 
to the Campus Health COVID page, which contains advice for protecting your health as well as 
the most current updates on University travel restrictions or guidelines.  
 
Stay Safe and Bear Down! 
UA Study Abroad  
 
 

https://global.arizona.edu/study-abroad/study-abroad-coronavirus-faq
https://health.arizona.edu/healthalerts

